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December 14, 2021  

Mr. Alan Roberts 
Usuran Resources Inc. 
242 Linden Street 
Fort Collins, CO  80524 
 
Re: Tallahassee Project, Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations; 
 File No. P-2021-019, Notice of Receipt of Application - REVISED 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts: 
 
On November 19, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and (DRMS) received the hard copy of 
your application for Notice of Intent to Conduct Exploration Operations (NOI) in Fremont County.  
The required electronic copy was received via email on November 23rd, which you noted had some 
minor revisions.  Due to the electronic copy having revisions, albeit minor, the 20-working day 
deadline for the DRMS to issue its notice of deficiencies should’ve been calculated from the 23rd, 
rather than the 19th.  As such, our letter requesting you to respond to any deficiencies will be provided 
by December 23, 2021 (which also accounts for non-working day November holidays). 
 
The DRMS received a comment on December 10, 2021.  It is attached to this letter for your records. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-328-5229 (cell). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure:  Comment received from INFORM 
 
 
ec: Michael, Cunningham, DRMS 
 Brock Bowles, DRMS 

DRMS file 
  


